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	Stillwater Roots
Dr. Mark Ebert graduated from OSU and couldn’t stay away from Stillwater for long. Along his journey to become a professional in the medical field he has obtained many accomplishments along the way.
Murray Hall - $23.8 million facelift
Murray Hall housed women from 1934, now Murray Hall renovations have been completed to serve as the home of many departments at OSU. The building will now be the home of six departments within the College of Arts and Sciences. 
Bee’s Buzz About Booze
Regents Professor Charles Abramson has been studying honeybee’s affects to alcohol and how they are related to humans. His research with different species of animals has become extremely diverse over the past few years being able to work with elephants.
Environmental Problems Throughout the World
OSU Professor, Mr. Dunlap, has an itch to teach students more than what is in between the pages of their textbooks. “I tell students I’m trying to raise their awareness and understanding of environmental problems, but my job is certainly not to turn them into environmental activists,” he says.
Opportunities Open Doors
Joining the Student Council for Matt was not just signing a piece of paper and showing up at a few meetings. It was the open door that gave him the opportunity to be exposed to different environments leading up to his decision to go to law school. 


	Find out more information about donating to the school.
Contact Information: Lorene A. Robertson - 405.744.7497 - lorener@okstate.edu
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